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I am Mrs Leat. I am 
married with two young 
boys who are excited to 
join Stanley IJS this 
week.  

We are from a small town in 
Lancashire, England. We love to 
travel as a family and have joined 
the school after teaching and 
exploring in Egypt for two years. We 
are so pleased to be part of the 
team here in the Falkland Islands 
and look forward to exploring 
everything the Falklands has to offer 
and when possible, South America.  

 

Kate Silvanus. I came to the Falkland 
Islands with my husband and three 
children. I have been teaching in the 
capital city of Kazakhstan for the 
past eight years and before that I 
was teaching for eight years in 

Swindon, UK. It has been a dream for the past 

five years to come here and my family and I are 
very excited to finally be here! We are very much 
looking    forward to exploring this beautiful 
country and being an active part of the 
community. 

“Hi to everyone, I am Natalie Kaye. I 
have been welcomed very warmly 
to the Falklands by parents and 
children alike, so thank you all! I am 
originally from Leeds and lived in 
London where I began teaching. I 
am particularly into crafting and 
conservation, so I expect you might see me at 
Falklands conservation events or craft fayres. 
Thank you for having me on your beautiful 
islands.” 

Hi, I am Jen Abergel. 

I am originally from 

London (so I am a 

Chelsea fan!), but 

have lived and 

taught in different 

countries over the last 15 years. I 

have been fortunate to teach all age 

groups from nursery through to Y7. I 

am very excited to have joined the 

IJS&CE team and look forward to my 

time with Camp Ed.   

 
I'm Colette Rowley. I've moved to 
Stanley from the UK with my 
husband and four children.  
 
Over my teaching career I have 
taught in all primary age groups 
but most recently I have taught FS in Egypt and 
China. 

 
Mike Hayward, I am 
really excited for my 
new adventure as 
Travelling Teacher, and 
to build on my 
experiences as a Forest 

School leader and International 
Teacher by teaching in such a unique 
country.  

My name is Miss W (Steph 
Wolstenholme). I have come here 
from the UK but have lived and 
travelled all over the world. I 
like walking and wildlife spotting 
and have enjoyed spotting the 

variety of different animals I have already 
managed to see in the Falklands. 

https://www.facebook.com/FIGEducation
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